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Inspiring our children 
 

 
        NEWSLETTER 
              

 
Cinderella Rockerfella 
What a fantsatic 3 perfomances from your 
talented children! Many thanks again to everyone 
for the superb costumes and all the parents who 
helped in dfferent ways. The raffle rased £250 for 
FOLS funds to support the school.  
Carol Service and Nativity 
We will be holding our Christmas Nativity and 
Carols in St Paul’s Church on the last day of term, 
Friday 16th December at 2pm. Everyone is 
welcome to join us.  
Scholastic book fair 
Scholastic books will be on sale in the school hall, 
before and after school until next Thursday. 
There are some great new books for all ages 
which would make graet presents. 

Monday- Christmas problem solving day 
We are having a problem solving day with a Christmas theme on Monday. Children can come dressed in a 
Christmas jumper …or something seasonal! 
Wednesday – Christmas lunch and parties 
Children can also wear their own clothes on Wednesday for our Christmas lunch and parties  the afternoon. 
Please remember suitable footwear (to change into if needed) and some warm clothes as we will still be 
having playtimes outside.  
After School Fun Club and breakfast club – places available next week (8.15-5.30) 
We will be having Fun Club every day up to and including the last day of term. Mrs Lishman will be doing 
lots of Christmassy things with the children. Places can be booked on the day, but if it is possible to book 
ahead then it enables more exciting activities to be planned. We are also able to extend these hours from 
8am and to 6pm by prior arrangement.  
Lost property 
On Monday, we will be putting out lost property in the hall for you to look through. We seem to have 
accumulated quite a few things, quite a few without names. Please make sure that your child brings 
everything home for the holidays. Our last PE lesson will be on Thursday 15th December.   
Christmas Fair – table-top sale 
Many thanks to everyone who came and supported this, had a table or made cakes. We raised about £150 
towards new library books.  
School Angel 
Please don’t forget School Angel if you are shopping online – it is incredibly easy to use! You just type it 
into a search engine, once on their home page type in Lindale School then continue shopping.   

Happy Christmas from all the staff 
We would all like to wish you a very happy Christmas and a wonderful new year. I am constantly amazed 
by your wonderful children, their confidence, determination and creativity. It makes our job teaching them 
a real pleasure.  

 
Best wishes, 
Sarah  Coleman                                                                                       PTO for Dates:                                                                                                                               
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Friday 16th December 2pm School Carol Service and Nativity at church 
Break up for Christmas  

 
Thursday 5th January  Spring Term starts 

 

Monday 9th January Year 6 Parents evening – sheet to sign in entrance 
hall 

Wednesday 11th January Cross country team to Sedbergh 

 
 
 


